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PTA Meeting - 16.11.23 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Please join me in 2 Fir's classroom next Thursday 16th November from 3:30-4pm for a 
PTA meeting (parent, teacher association).   
You will meet myself and Mrs. Parmar as the school representatives for the PTA.  
The purpose of the PTA is to raise money for the school to buy extra resources for 
children and families. 
The aim of the meeting will be to discuss upcoming events for fund-raising and how 
you can get involved/support. Please join us if you are able to.  
 
 
Thursday 16th November at 3.30pm in 2 Fir 
 
 
If you are interested in getting involved but cannot attend this meeting, please let the 
office know and they can add you to the sign up sheet for future meetings or events.  
 
I look forward to meeting lots of you next week.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Deborah   

 
Deborah Paknadel | Year 2 Class Teacher & Lower School Maths Lead| Preston Manor School (Lower 
School) 
Carlton Avenue East, Wembley, HA9 8LZ 
T: 020 8385 4089 W: www.preston-manor.com 
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